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20 October 2023 

 

 
Dear Parents/ Carers,  

 
Late start for students: Thursday 2nd November 2023 (Update) 

 

I write to inform you that it has been necessary to change the day of the Staff Professional Development 
session to Thursday 2nd November.   Students will now have a late start at school on Thursday 2nd 
November and not Wednesday as previously advised.  

Students will start the school day with tutor time at 11:10am.  

There will be no breakfast club this morning. 
 

 
Kind regards,  
 
 
 
 
Mrs M Manderson 
Headteacher 
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